REQUEST for Parking Study for 429 S. Spencer Street.

17-01133

From: Mesiacos, Theodoros

Sent: Monday, November 20, 2017 3:55 PM

To: Greene, Robert <RGreene @aurora-il.org>

Subject: Fwd: United Meighbors, Nov. Meeting

Mr. Greene,

I hope all is well. | am writing to inquire about why a no parking sign is assigned in front of 425 Spencer. Any insight would be appreciated.
Thank you,

Ted Mesiacos

Alderman Ward 3

Sent from my iPad



